Please do not approve HB 1259. Please do not eliminate daylight savings time.

As a constituent who lives in Fargo, a ND/MN border city, it would be nightmare having
different times in Moorhead than Fargo.

Additionally, | enjoy being outside late in the summer evenings. Losing evening daylight
would be terrible for most ND residents, limiting safe outdoor activity after work.

Please vote no on HB 1259.
Thank you,

Michelle Jennison
Fargo, ND



